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As a cyclist in Madison for 25 years, I would like to advocate for this multi-use path to be located on the existing
route or on the existing roads. My experience is that too
many cyclists are reckless around pedestrians. If the new path is routed through the park, there will be many more
accidents and it will make the park less welcome to people, especially families with young children.
Mike Edwards
2136 Commonwealth Av, Madison WI

Sent from my iPhone

mailto:mike.edwards06@gmail.com
mailto:TransportationCommission@cityofmadison.com

